
 

This photograph was taken Saturday, March 25, 2017, at a reception following the 

service at Washington National Cathedral at which friends, admirers, and loved 

ones commemorated the life and legacy of EUSTACE EDWARD RICARDO (“TED”) 

BRAITHWAITE, who was born on June 27, 1912, in Guyana and died on December 

12, 2016, a short distance from his D. C. residence at the age of 104.  
 

Pictured in the foreground is Ted holding a copy of To Sir, With Love at a February 

2007 event in the office of Secretary John Churchill of  the Phi Beta Kappa Society 

near Dupont Circle. On this occasion Ted spoke with John F. Andrews, executive  

director of the Nation’s Capital Branch of the English-Speaking Union of the United 

States. Their remarks were recorded by C-SPAN 2 and telecast several times on the 

network’s weekend Book TV service.   
 

Standing behind the photograph of Ted are Guyanan Ambassador Dr. Riyad Insanally, 

Ted’s son Ron Braithwaite, Ted’s beloved companion Ginette Ast, who oversaw the 

arrangements for this memorial service, and Guild president John Andrews.   


